

# **Minutes of Centenary Sub Committee meeting** **Held at Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> November 2019**

Present Bob, Chair, Vicky (Minutes), Dave Hearn, Peter Seaman Mike Thomas, Gordon Apologies Paul Moreton		
1	<p>Celebration Dinner October 1<sup>st</sup> 2021 at Hearsall Golf Club</p> <p><b>Discussion</b> Need to allow for Paul Toughy costs est £150 charge for evening, Do we subsidise toast keep ticket at £25 to increase likelihood of selling more or add to tickets and charge £30</p>	<p><b>All</b> to discuss with members cost of tickets £30 or £25</p> <p>Final decision to be made at next meeting</p> <p><b>Mike</b> to chase up receipt of deposit made</p> <p><b>Vicky</b> to contact Paul Tuohy Via Julie Rand to arrange and ascertain costs</p>
2	<p><b>Barbeque at Fillongley after Meridan service 16<sup>th</sup> May</b></p> <p>Discussion 1. costs of Barbeque and how it translates into ticket costs event needs to be cost neutral to the club is this just a club event or do we invite others. Should we buy own food or get Kumar to source?</p> <p>2. Dave has news that the WI in Meriden who usually provides tea and cakes is folding. The service has National Significance and we may have people who also want to attend the barbeque</p>	<p><b>Action</b></p> <p><b>Mike</b> to visit Village Hall with Kumar and look at costs of hall equipment food and Kumars time by mid February</p> <p><b>Dave</b> will investigate Cancer research group and providers at Wroxhall VH for potential alternatives</p> <p>Meriden Service to be considered by <b>Promotions team</b> see below</p>
3	<p><b>Pamphlet</b> Limited discussion due to Pauls absence. George has written brief history of Club More help needed as many tasks to do in this and Publicity</p>	<p>Dave to write 100 years of the Meriden Memorial</p>
4	<p><b>Publicity</b> this is a big area /Alan not sure this is the role for him . Bob is starting to identify other club members to ask to join a team Gordon reflected on the cover for 75<sup>th</sup> anniversary, several mentions on radio , TV cameras at Middy .</p> <p><b>IDEAS</b></p> <p>advert in Cycling UK re Meriden service , then and now article in CET /need to find a reporter keen on cycling</p> <p>HSBC re support, advert and sponsorship , Social media press, Facebook twitter</p>	<p>Bob to approach club members for help</p> <p>Bob to explore C&amp;W radio and CET</p> <p>Dave to persue Midlands today re current link journalists</p> <p>Mike to contact Richard Smith re contacts</p>
5	<p><b>Transport museum Display</b></p> <p>Mike now has a contact</p>	<p>Mike to follow up</p>
6	<p>HSBC event</p>	<p>Boards will need freshen up for 2020</p> <p>Mike to check out with Richard /CCC</p>
7	<p>City of culture connections /</p> <p>Exploit David Moorcroft comment "Cycling</p>	<p>Mike to check out with Richard /CCC</p>

	part of Coventry's culture"	
	Club jersey for 2021	Vicky to follow up contacts for next meeting
7	Club network	Vicky to follow up and make connection with local groups